
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing about the redistricting process in Oregon.  Oregon is out of balance with the current 
supermajority in Salem.  This does not lend itself to discussion of the issues and working across the isle 
for the best outcomes for Oregonians.   
 
The districts should be fair, not one sided to one political party or another with equal strength being 
placed on rural and urban areas using requirements set forth in law to avoid gerrymandering. 
 
The City of Portland should not be able to dominate the Oregon House of representatives this urban lens 
does not fit the needs of all of Oregon and disenfranchises those living out side of the city  Cities and 
counties should be kept whole to to make sure to preserve communities with common interests in those 
areas are heard. 
 
Thank You 
 
Jennifer Kamprath  
Washington County  
District 1 
 


